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March 19, 2021

To Whom it May Concern:

On March 16, 2021, the City of Waterville City Council discussed and deliberated a request to
adopt a resolution to support recycling reform for Maine. The Council had an extended
discussion and voted in support of the following: “In the spirit of EPR (Extended Producer
Responsibility) the City of Waterville supports the concept of the EPR Packaging Law, and
we encourage the Legislature to continue working to develop a policy”.

Sincerely,

Stephen Daly
City Manager

ce: City Council
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Watefvme CITY OF WATERVILLE

CITY COUNCIL
RESOLUTION 41-2021

A RESOLUTION PROVIDING FOR:

SUPPORT FOR AN EXTENDED PRODUCER
RESPONSIBILITY FOR PACKAGING (EPR) LAW

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Watervﬂle Clty Counml acting as the
Municipal Officers, as follows:




THAT, In the spirit of EPR (Extended Producer Responsibility), the City of Waterville supports the
concept of the EPR Packaging Law and we encourage the Legislature to continue working to
develop a policy.

IN THE CITY COUNCIL

February 16 , 2021 Read and Postponed to 3/16/21.
March 16 , 2021 Read and Approved, As Amended.
CITY CLERK

APPROVED:

/ MAYOR
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